
Central Christian Church May 20, 2024

           CENTRAL CONNECTION  

 

June is almost here and the Preaching from the Pews course for lay 
preaching that is the basis for my doctoral project is close to kicking off! 
We will meet each Monday night in June and the first two Monday 
nights in July for an hour and a half of learning, discussing and 
practicing preaching. I hope to have 8-10 participants from Central and 
several other local churches in the group.  
 
Each participant will write and deliver a sermon based on the lectionary 
while I’m on sabbatical this fall as a way of putting the course “into 
action.” I will work with each person as they craft their sermon to give 
feedback, help and encouragement. We will then meet one more time 
in November for a final reflection session.  
 
If you are interested in joining the Preaching from the Pews cohort, 
please let me know soon. There is some paperwork to fill out for 
Phillips (basic info agreeing to participate, etc) that needs to be on file. 
If you know someone who might want to be part of this, tell them and 
give them my info. They can be part of any church; they don’t need to 
be Disciples or mainline. The goal is to create a model that can work in 
a variety of small, rural churches!  
 

—Pastor Lory

Upcoming Events


 
May 22 
   6pm - Youth 
 
May 23

   7pm Immerse Group 
 
May 24 
  Lory out of Town for JPN 	                                      
Medical Supply Pick up 
   
May 26 
   10am - Sunday school  

   11am - Worship  
   12pm - Potluck 
                     

UPCOMING

 
May 27 
   Office Closed for 	 	
	 Memorial Day 
 
JUNE 1 - Texoma 	 	
	 Emmaus at Central 
 
June 3 (CHANGE)

    Preaching from the 	  	
	 Pews begins 	 	
	 (DMin cohort) 

Don’t forget to check out 
our website or Facebook 

page to find worship 
services, newsletters and 

more! 
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PRAYER CONCERNS 
 

Our Nation & World, Tammy 
Brockman, Nancy Atkison,  
Madison Wardell, Charlotte 
Reagan, Bob Miller, CASA Kids, 
Tony Barker, Vivian Contareas, 
Sharon Brown, Shirley Miller, Ken 
Backus, Reese Handley, Christy 
Hoff, Chad Brown, Joe Kalal, 
Morgan Heck, Charlotte Reed, 
Carolyn Tapley, Pam Kessler, Paula 
Whitfield, Steve McCoulaugh, 
Johnny Martin, Lynn Hanson, 
Shirley Roberts, Ben Hill, 
Margaret Centofanti, Nicole 
Rahmer, Dean Prine, Connie 
O’Neill, Chris Tettleton, Brenda 
Sutton, David Howard, Kal Luke, 
Barbara Saunders, Nicole 
Saunders, Crystal Shelton,  
Yvonne Mesler, LaQuita Hewitt, 
Scott Baker, Steve, Christy Mesler, 
Tommy and Debbie Moore, 
Jennifer Hallack, Roger Williams, 
Cecil Matheson, Lynn Lierly, 
Beverly Durham, Jerry Dan 
Russell, Donnie Davis, JJ Hall, 
Dieter Stratemann, Skip Rozell 
 
Family of: Gayle Storey 
 

Worship This Week:


Elders: Walker 
Deacons: Fitts/Prine  
Communion: Major 

Sermon Text: Isaiah 6:1-8  
Sun School: Immerse Wk 3.5  

Rev. Lory Hunt, Pastor

940-825-3794 – CCC OFFICE

254-285-4745 – Cell Phone

revloryhunt@gmail.com 

PRAYER POINTS


1. Experience Pentecost 
again. 


2. Opportunities to talk 
to others about Jesus.


3. Frequent baptisms  
 
Join me in praying for 
these three things this 
year!

The Board will 
meet on 

Wednesday, June 
5th at 7pm in the 
fellowship hall. 

Join us this Sunday 
(May 26th) for our 
monthly potluck 
lunch right after 

church!

Saturday Night at the 
Justin!
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